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Dates for your diary
Tuesday 14
th
 February Valentines Day
Tuesday
 28
th
 Shrove Tuesday
Hairdresser every Wednesday
Thursday 13
th
 April Easter Egg hunt
[
THE WEEK AHEAD]
Some members of staff went on a course about hydration. This has given us some ideas about how we can incorporate activities with getting people to drink more. We have bought some fruit teas to see if people can guess the flavor, we will be making smoothies, and a few other ideas up our sleeve. If you have any ideas for other activities please put them forward.  
Birthdays
11
th
 February Reg
14
th
 February Joyce
23
rd
 John (Shorter)
Big happy birthday to you all 
                        
We would like to remind 
ALL
 visitors and guests to please sign in and out of the care home, 
and
 to only enter and exit VIA the front door
. Also, if you let yourself in, please ensure you let a member of staff know you are here.
The Rose Villa Team
) (
Rose Villa Newsletter
February 1, 2017
) (
     
Dear all at Rose Villa
 Welcome to the February
 edition of
 
Rose Villa’s
 
monthly newsletter! We hope you find this newsletter informative and enjoyable. 
And as always,
 if you have any suggestions or ideas to put in the next monthly newsletter, please leave a note in the office.
We also welcome any opinions or suggestions about how the home is/run, the food, the activities etc. so please make your voices known. We have recommendation cards by the front door, which we would be very grateful if people could fill in.
Our website is now up and running
 
www.rosevillacare.co.uk
 
 and we have brochures available. If you or a member of your family would like one, please let us know.
 D
on’t forget to 
 
 We will be putting a suggestions box by the front door, please feel free to use it!!!
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